
 
 
 

Las Positas College Student Government 
ICC and LPCSG Expenditure Ad-Hoc Committee Minutes Approved 

Wednesday, October 6, 2021 | 2:30 PM | Zoom 
Meetings Scheduled to take place Online for Fall Semester 2021 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER (1 min)  

            Tyler Rivas called the meeting to order at 2:30pm. 

II. ROLL CALL 

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS 
 Lara Wiedemeier  -  Vice President                                                                     -P          
 Tyler Rivas   - Inter-Club Council (ICC) Chair                                         -P       
  

ADVISORS 
 Shawn Taylor   - Director of Student Equity and Success                             -NP          
Josué Hernández   - Program Coordinator of Student Life & Leadership        -NP   
   
COMMITTEE REPRESENTATIVES  

Reiterating the 
Committee’s 
Concerns 

- 

Tyler Rivas 
Lara Wiedemeier 

Tyler Rivas and Lara Wiedemeier will reiterate the 
objectives discussed at the last meeting to promote the goal 
of this committee. 
- 
Tyler Rivas and Lara Wiedemeier reiterated that the goal of 
this committee is LPCSG/ ICC funding transparency. The 
committee responded with agreement. 

5 minutes 

III. UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

IV. NEW BUSINESS 

Update on 
Expense 
Reporting 
 -  
Tyler Rivas 
Josué Hernández 

Tyler Rivas and Josué Hernández give an update as to how 
the ICC Council will be providing updated expense reports 
to them. 
- 
Tyler Rivas shared the LPCSG Expense Sheet created by 
Kyle Johnson. She explained that this expense sheet will be 
included in the ICC section of the LPCSG Newsletter. 

Ashley McHale expressed a concern that some of the event 
dates from the 2020-2021 academic year matched the event 
dates from the 2021-2022 academic year. She also informed 
us that the minutes from the June 10, 2021 Emergency 
Senate Meeting did not state whether the funds for the 
market were monthly or not. 

10 minutes 



Elizabeth Verzi expressed a concern regarding how much 
money was spent during commencement last year. Lara 
Wiedmeier explained that because not much money was 
spent last year (due to COVID-19), last year’s cabinet felt 
comfortable with assisting the President with 
commencement. 

Both Ashley McHale and Elizabeth Verzi asked if the 
grammatical errors in the expense report could be fixed, but 
both agreed that this sheet was a step in the right direction 
towards LPCSG/ ICC transparency. 

 Concerns To Be 
Addressed  
- 
Tyler Rivas 
Lara Wiedemeier 

Tyler Rivas and Lara Wiedemeier will ask the council if 
there are any further concerns they would like to 
communicate. 
- 
Tyler Rivas and Lara Wiedemeier asked the council if there 
are any further concerns that they would like to 
communicate before the meeting is adjourned 

5 minutes 

 
V. ANNOUNCEMENTS (3 mins) 

VI. GOOD OF THE ORDER 

VII. ADJOURNMENT (1 min)  

            Tyler Rivas adjourned the meeting at 3:23pm. 
 
 


